
天保民學校   

通告 (二零二三至二四年度十二月份) 

  

(一) 請全體同學於 11 月 27 日起轉換冬季校服；早前各同學訂購之校服，已於日前

派發，如有問題，可直接向校服公司查詢。天氣寒冷時可在校褸內加穿藍色棉

背心；女同學可穿灰色襪褲或長襪。衣物請用不脫色水筆寫上學生姓名，以免

遺失。 

 

(二) 本年度之家長日訂於 12 月 2 日(星期六)舉行，詳情請參閱有關通告。 

 

(三) 本校將於 12 月 18 日(星期一)上午在學校禮堂舉行聖誕崇拜。 

 

(四) 12 月 20 日（星期三）將舉行「快樂迎聖誕」活動，為增添節日氣氛，同學可以

穿着便服回校。 

 

(五) 本校之中文及數學科將於 12 月 20 日透過「Rainbowstar 電子教學平台」發放

新一期之電子書（綜合練習 1）予學生在家持續學習。家長可瀏覽本校網頁下載

「Rainbowstar 電子教學平台」使用手冊。 

 

(六) 為預防新型冠狀病毒及流行性感冒等疾病在校園擴散，請家長繼續每天為子女

在上學前量度體溫，並於手冊內作記錄，以便檢查。 

 

(七) 學校假期：12 月 4 日(星期一)為家長日補假，學生放假一天，不用回校上課；

12 月 11 日（星期一）為選舉日翌日，學生毋須回校上課；12 月 21 日至 1月 2

日為聖誕及新年假期，1月 3 日(星期三)起復課，敬請留意。 

 

(八) 十二月份應繳費用將於 12 月 29 日經自動轉帳收取，祈為垂注。 

 

此致 

貴家長 

                                                        天保民學校謹啟 

  



Mary Rose School 2023-2024 

 

To: All parents 

Monthly Circular (December) 

 

1. Students are required to wear winter school uniforms starting on 27th November 2023, Monday. 

Students who have ordered winter uniforms at school should have received the uniforms already. 

For any enquiries, you could contact our staff or the vendor directly. Students may wear dark blue 

cotton-padded vest in cold weather while girls may wear grey stockings and pantyhoses as well. 

To prevent loss and for easy recognition, please mark your child’s name on the uniforms. 

 

2. Parent’s Day would be held on 2nd December, 2023 (Saturday). Parents may refer to relevant 

notice for details. 

 

3. The School Christmas Service will be held on 18th December, 2023 (Wednesday) in the morning 

at Mary Rose School.  

 

4. The School Christmas Party will be held on 20th December, 2023 (Wednesday). To celebrate this 

joyous occasion, students are welcome to wear causal wear to school on that day.  

 

5. New e-books (comprehensive exercises 1) for Chinese and Mathematics subjects will be released 

on the “Rainbowstar e-Learning Platform” for students on 20th December allowing students to 

continue their studies at home. Parents may download the “Rainbowstar” user manual at the 

school website.  

 

6. To prevent the spread of diseases such as COVID-19 and influenza in school, parents/guardians 

should mark down the temperature of your child on the Student’s Handbook every day before 

sending him/her to school. 

 

7. School will be closed on the following dates:  

 4th December, 2023 (Monday) for the substitute holiday for Parent’s Day;  

 11th December, 2023 (Monday) for the Day Following Election Day; 

 21st December, 2023 to 2nd January, 2024 for Christmas and New Year Holiday. School will 

resume on 3rd January, 2024 (Wednesday). 

 

8. Fees for December 2023 will be charged via autopay on 29th December, 2023. 

 

Mary Rose School 

                                              

 


